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21st July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Carnival 

Thank you to everyone who came to the carnival and made it the usual joyful family even that it 

always is. I’m sure you will join me in thanking all staff and pupils who worked to organise the stalls 

and prepare for the wonderful performance of this year’s song. 

 

Leavers Assembly 

This week we held our first leavers assembly as this year’s year 11s will hold the historic title at Spa 

Camberwell for being the first year 11s. It was a very special event which celebrated the 

achievements and accomplishments of each of the 12 year 11 students who will be moving on at the 

end of this term. A member of staff spoke about each student and they all prepared and presented 

their own PowerPoints with memories and messages that they wanted to share with the adults and 

their peers.   

 

Reports 

Belair class’ reports will be sent home on Monday. Reports for reception aged children have to follow 

a specific format. 

All other classes’ reports will be accessible as documents on Earwig. They will look different as 

information has been shared throughout the year via unit records.  You will have received a separate 

letter today explaining this.  

 

 



  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

Sports Day 

All classes took part in sports day activities across the day on Tuesday this week. It was great seeing 

so many students take part. Everyone really enjoyed themselves. It was great to see how positively 

students in Key Stage 3 cheered each other on.   

Holiday Information in Southwark 

Here are some links that you may find helpful about things available in Southwark over the summer 

holidays. 

Food and Fun Holiday Programme https://www.southwark.gov.uk/public-health-and-safety/health-

and-wellbeing/staying-healthy/healthy-eating/food-and-fun-holiday 

Schemes and activities https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/school-holiday-provision  

Bede House summer party https://bedehouse.org.uk/events/were-going-out-of-this-world/ 

You will also be receiving a paper copy of a leaflet that has been shared with school that lists other 

activities available in Southwark, these are sent to all school so they are for a range of different ages 

and they may not have the same level of support that those in the local offer will have but there may 

also be some events that you can attend with your child.  

 

Just a reminder that we finish on Tuesday 22nd July at the normal times. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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